
Fright Night 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Saturday October 26th is FRIGHT NIGHT  and Earl Kitchener will be transformed into a Spooky 
Wonderland where you, your family and friends can dress in costumes and take part in all kinds of  
fun and games from 4:30-7:00 
 
Help us raise funds towards activities and resources related to STEAM and Health/Well-Being. We 
will also continue our tradition of donating a portion of proceeds to local schools in need.  

 
Costs: Free to walk in, but most activities, games and food cost 1 or 2 tickets. Tickets cost $1 each and 
will be sold throughout the school that evening.  
 

How can YOU help 
DONATE- to the silent auction; to the new toy raffle; to the witches’ kitchen  
CLICK HERE to DONATE something https://signup.com/go/NguYTVN 
 
VOLUNTEER- set up, ticket selling, game room, clean up 
CLICK HERE to SIGN UP for a volunteer time (or 2) https://signup.com/go/HPRhXDH  
*documentation for high school students is available* 

 
WATCH-your child’s agenda for a note from their teacher about what the theme for their classroom 
basket will be.  
 
ATTEND- join in the fun and bring friends and family  
 

Mummy Bowling  

Autumn Craft Corner 

Spider Soup 
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Fright Night FAQ 
When is Fright Night?  
 Saturday, October 26th from 4:30pm. to 7:00 pm. 
How much does it cost?  
 Free to walk in, but most activities, games and food cost 1 or 2 tickets. Tickets cost $1 each 
and will be sold throughout the school that evening.  
Do any activities require cash? 

Toy Raffle & Silent Auction: cash or cheque 
Freaky Photos, Creepy Cafe & Witches’ Kitchen: tickets or cash 

Are food and drinks available? 
You can get pizza, drinks and snacks in the Creepy Cafe and baked goods in the Witches’ 
Kitchen. (You can also win a cake!) 

My child has food allergies. What can I do? 
There is a Teal Pumpkin Table in the Witches’ Kitchen with store-bought,  allergy-safe treats.  

My family does not celebrate Halloween. Are we able to participate?  
YES! Create a craft in our Autumn Craft Room, try your luck in the Toy Raffle or the Silent 
Auction, or decorate a sugar cookie. Most of our games are more fun than spooky, like Spider 
Soup and Witches’ Hat Ring Toss. There’s something for everyone! 

How will I know where to find everything?  
 When you arrive, pick up a map in any activity room.  
Fright Night is Earl Kitchener’s fundraiser. How will the proceeds be used? 

This year, the funds we raise will go towards activities and resources related to Health/Well-
Being and STEAM-based activities. We will also continue our tradition of donating a portion od 
the proceeds to local schools in need.  

 
Please email frightnight@gmail.com with any further questions 
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